
A-CSEAR 2024
SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

Early Scholars Colloquium 4th December 2024 

TO: HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS / SCHOOLS 

The 2024 Australasian Centre for Social and Environmental Accounting Research (A-CSEAR) 
Conference is pleased to announce scholarship opportunities for the Early Scholars Colloquium 
(ESC). 

This year’s colloquium will take place in-person on the 4th of December 2024, immediately 
preceding the A-CSEAR 2024 main conference to be held at the University of Canterbury 
Business School on the 5th and 6th of December 2024. Participants at the ESC also have the 
opportunity to join the A-CSEAR 2024 conference after the colloquium at no additional cost.  

The aim of the colloquium is to provide an opportunity for emerging scholars in social and 
environmental accounting and accountability research (SEA) to present and discuss their research 
projects with established academics. The colloquium will be relatively informal with the aim of 
promoting engaging discourse.   

Please see further details of the ESC on the conference website.

The conference is offering scholarships of up to NZD $1,000 to eligible scholars who are unable to 
fund their travel. As there are a limited number of scholarships available, the A-CSEAR conference 
organising committee will award the grants based on their assessment of the merits of the 
applications and the benefits that the student will gain from attending the Colloquium, in addition 
to the magnitude of funds requested. 

If you wish to nominate students from your department/school for the ESC travel scholarship, 
please provide the following: 

1. A letter of support from the department head of school
2. A detailed budget outlining how the requested funds will be spent
3. The student will then upload the letter of support and budget as part of their ESC

Registration on the conference website.

Please contact acsear2024@canterbury.ac.nz in case of any questions. 

With best wishes 
The A-CSEAR 2024 Organising Committee

https://www.canterbury.ac.nz/study/academic-study/business/events-business-school/a-csear-conference-2024.
https://www.canterbury.ac.nz/study/academic-study/business/events-business-school/a-csear-conference-2024.
mailto:acsear2024@canterbury.ac.nz

